
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

 

 

PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTANCY SERVICES ON THE MAINTENANCE OF THE 

ISO 9001:2015 QUALITY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM OF THE DEPARTMENT OF 

TOURISM FOR FY 2022 THROUGH EARLY PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES (EPA) 

(DOT-BAC-REI NO. 2021-027 EPA) 

 

Please be informed that due to lack of quorum, the Opening of Eligibility Requirements 
on January 3, 2022 for the above-mentioned procurement project has been postponed until 
further notice.  

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

                                                                                                 

OIC-USEC. REYNALDO L. CHING 

                                                                                                   DOT-BAC Chairperson 

 

 

03 January 2022 


